
As Pace Academy 
students, faculty 
and staff prepare 
to return to 
campus in August, 
maintaining the 
health, safety and 
mental wellness 
of our entire 
community is  
our focus.

What follows is our commitment to our community. We will...

1. Be in this together. A safe return 
requires universal cooperation and 
commitment. Pace takes seriously the 
health risks associated with COVID-19 
and expects all community members  
to do the same.

2. Consult the experts. In addition to 
our nursing staff, we have assembled 
an advisory group of experienced 
healthcare professionals within our 
community to guide our policies 
and practices. We are committed to 
following guidelines set by public  
health authorities.

3. Provide testing. All Pace employees—
including teachers, coaches, support 
staff and on-campus service providers—
will be tested. We ask that families 
consider testing as well and follow the 
advice of their physicians. 

4. Implement daily temperature checks. 
All individuals who enter campus must 
have their temperature taken. Students, 
faculty or staff exhibiting symptoms of 
illness must stay home.

5. Prioritize those at high risk. Pace  
will take steps to ensure the health  
and safety of those documented to  
be medically fragile. 

6. Maximize social distance. Consistent 
with recommendations from public 
health officials, Pace will implement 
social distancing recommendations to 
the best of our ability. 

7. Practice healthy habits. All members 
of the Pace community will commit to 
hand washing, practicing good hygiene 
and, when appropriate, wearing their 
own face coverings. Hand sanitizers and 
extra face coverings will be accessible 
throughout campus, depending on 
availability. 

8. Limit visitors. We will dramatically 
decrease the number of visitors, 
including parents, allowed on campus. 

9. Stay put. We will pause all student travel, 
including field trips and Isdell Center for 
Global Leadership study tours.

10. Clean. Clean. Clean. Cleanstar will 
continue to employ state-of-the-
art cleaning techniques and use 
environmentally friendly disinfecting 
products manufactured by Green Klean.

11. Focus on food safety. Our new Food 
Service partner, Flik, is a leader in 
institutional food preparation and 
service. We will work with Flik to ensure 
food safety, sanitation and healthy 
serving practices. 

12. Increase security. We will implement 
tighter controls for entering our campus. 

13. Follow GHSA guidance. We will 
abide by the Georgia High School 
Association’s guidelines for interscho-
lastic sports and competition, while 
implementing additional safeguards  
of our own.

Please note that these guidelines  
are subject to change as the situation 
unfolds and additional information 
becomes available. 

www.paceacademy.org/pacehealth

Knights Return:
RESPONDING TO COVID-19

We can  

do this!


